---------- Original Message ----------

From: "Routh, Charles (NE)" <charles.routh@naturalengland.org.uk>

To: clerk@greathorwoodpc.org.uk

Date: 13 March 2014 at 13:42

Subject: RE: Aylesbury Vale DC Great Horwood Sustainability Appraisal Scoping Report
for consultation. NE ref: 112657

Dear Ms Francis,

Many thanks for the above consultation. | can confirm that we regard the content of the SA scoping report
covers the natural environment adequately, and have no additional comments to make.

Please find attached an associated feedback form which we would appreciate if you would complete and
return.

Charles Routh
Lead Adviser, Winchester Land Use Operations Team, Natural England. 07990 773630

From: Karen Francis [mailto:clerk@greathorwoodpc.org.uk]

Sent: 11 February 2014 12:57

To: Consultations (NE); Environment Agency- Mrs C Harrison; martin.small@english-heritage.org.uk
Cc: sdix@buckscc.gov.uk; dbroadley@aylesburyvaledc.gov.uk

Subject: Great Horwood Sustainability Appraisal Scoping Report for consultation

Dear Sirs
I attach for your information the Great Horwood Sustainability Appraisal Scoping Report for

consultation. This is required under Regulation 12 of the Environmental Assessment of Plans and
Programmes Regulations 2004.

As per paragraph 6 of regulation 12, there is a five week period in which fo respond. Therefore
please could you forward any comments to me no later than 18th March 2014.

Kind regards

Karen Francis
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